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July 25, 2005
Via FAX

Washington Utility and Transportation Agency
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive S.W.

P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Attention: Secretary
Docket Number: TV050657

Dear Secretary:

Recently, we submitted a request to your agency for an extension in the time allowed to
file an Annual Report for our compeny, Allied Van Lines. In that request, we outlined the
reason behind the request and the unavoidable situation that necassitates our request.

This letter will serve to supplement that request and further outline a timeline for
submission. We desire to identify September 30, 2005 as the date by which we propose
to file the Annual Report.

We thank you for your prompt attention to this matter and ask that you contact us
immediately should you have additional requests or comments surrounding our request.
You may reach me telephonically at 260-429-2201.

Sincerely,

/l

Mark Palterson
Director, Corporate Reporting
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